SETAUKET PTA COLOR RUN FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Do | have to register for this event?

Yes, all participants must register online at https://setauketcolorrun.cheddarup.com/ by Friday, September 15™. While
there is no capacity limit for this event because it is outdoors, we need to ensure we have plenty of color powder for

everyone who registers.

When are Color Run T-shirt orders due?

All t-shirt orders must be placed at https://setauketcolorrun.cheddarup.com/ by Friday, September 15 to ensure we
will have them for the event.

Can siblings attend this event?
All family members are invited to this event!

Is there a rain date?
If we are unable to have this event due to rain it will be rescheduled to Monday 10/2/23 at 5pm

Where will the run/walk start?
The run/walk will be take place on the north side of the building in the fields by Emma Clark Library.

What time should arrive?
Registration for the event opens at 9:30am and the run/walk will begin at approximately 10:00am.

What should | wear?

Please wear your purchased Setauket Color Run T-shirt or a white t-shirt and comfortable attire and sneakers. Please
make sure to keep in mind color powder will be getting on your clothing. The color powder is messy, but washable.

What Should | Bring?
Please bring your registration confirmation as well as a water for the run/walk.

Should | protect my eyes?
The Setauket PTA will be providing sunglasses for all participants! However, the powder is safe and made from food
grade cornstarch.,

Are the restrooms open?
Yes! The school restrooms will be open.

What is the color powder?
The color powder is made from a blend of food grade cornstarch, FD&C and D&C dyes {food, drug and cosmetic dyes as
well as baking soda). For more information please visit https://www.wholzealecolor powder.com/fags/

Please reach out to Marilyn Eilenberger if you have any guestions:
meilenberger1129@cs.com
PLEASE NOTE. EVERY CHILD MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY THEIR OWN PARENT/GUARDIAN




